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To Oregon Lawmakers: 

 

I hope that you will be a yes vote for House Bill 3202, which can help curtail the 

damage done by light pollution to wildlife as well as human health. 

 

This is not a new concept, and in fact other states have already implemented such 

measures. Light pollution can disrupt carefully choreographed ecosystems including 

impacting animals' feeding habits, migration, and predator/prey relationships, and 

can have far-reaching effects on human health as well. 

 

Let's protect our night skies now while we still have them, instead of trying to restore 

them after they're gone! 

 

--------------------------------------- 

From: 

Jessica Greene  

Portland 


